3rd Grade's Mrs. Glymph & Mrs. Rodgers September 27 - October Weekly Broadcast 1

~~Coming up...~~~

- Science Vocab Quiz Tuesday, Sept. 28
- Math test Thursday, Sept. 30
- DLR Quiz Friday, October 1
- Math Fast Fact Quiz (x10's)-Friday, Oct. 1
- Social Studies Unit 2 Quiz Tuesday, Oct. 5

Things to Know

COMMUNICATION HOME: Please be on the lookout

Wednesday for your child's communication (red) folder. This will come home each Wednesday and have important papers from the school, as well as any graded papers for the week. Please initial or sign each graded assignment and return the next day.

Were you absent? Each teacher has a Schoology Course with daily assignments for students that miss school for any reason (quarantined, sick, personal, etc.) Assignments are due one week after it has been posted.

Dreambox: We are asking for students to complete 5 Dreambox lessons each week. This is part of their daily morning work as they arrive at school.

iReady: Students are responsible for completing AND passing 3 iReady Math lessons and 3 iReady Reading lessons each week. This time is built into the day for students to work on.

Parent Portal: Check your child's grades regularly using the parent portal. If you do not have access, please contact the front office.

<u>WHAT WE ARE LEARNING</u>

Math

- Students are learning strategies for division.
- Math test Thursday (9/30)- Study guide coming home today.
 - Fast Facts Quiz (x10) Friday (10/1)

Science

- Students are learning about solids, liquids, and gases.
- Vocabulary Quiz Tuesday (9/28)

Social Studies:



We are learning how Earth's landforms, climates, and ecosystems affect the people. We will be taking a virtual tour of China, Italy, New Zealand, Egypt, Brazil, and The United States. Be sure to ask your child where they visited each day and what they have learned.

Reading/Writing

- Students should read 30 minutes each night and complete their reading logs.
- New reading logs are coming home today.
 Students will begin writing a daily reading reflection on their Reading Logs.
- We are continuing our personal narratives.
- We are continuing to learn ways we can build a reading life. As your child is reading each evening, ask them to retell you what they read. Ask them to make a deep prediction on the rest of the story. Encourage them to continue reading and to have grit.

Your child needs their own pair of headphones or earbuds. We use these on a daily basis in all of our classes.





Mrs. Glymph: dglymph@newberry.kl2.sc.us Mrs. Rodgers: trodgers@newberry.kl2.sc.us

Dear Parent,

Welcome to a great year at LME! As your child's School Counselor, I'd like to share with you about the Guidance Program at our school. The foundation of the Guidance and Counseling Program is an understanding of children as unique, worthy of respect, and capable of success. In collaboration with teachers, administrators, and parents, I work to develop students whose self-image is positive, whose social and emotional skills help them to achieve optimum benefits from educational programs, and who will be lifelong learners. The three areas of focus are: Learning to Live, Learning to Learn, and Learning to Work. The program offers developmentally appropriate experiences in every grade level through individual and group activities and school-wide programs. One way in which I'll be working with students in group activities is through classroom guidance. I'll be in your child's class once or twice a month for 40-45 minutes. In our third grade classes, the topics we'll be talking about include how to cope with worries, growth mindset, making good choices and positive work habits. Today's class was a time for us to review my role as a School Counselor. We also started our series on becoming Worry Warriors. We learned that everyone worries, but when our worries consume too much of our time and energy, there are negative consequences. Helping children overcome worries starts with skill building. When we can help kids understand what worry feels like and sounds like, we can help them make positive changes to overcome worries. I'll be teaching these coping skills over the next three or four lessons. If I can ever be of any assistance to you or your child, please feel free to call me. It is an honor to have your child as a part of our Little Mountain Elementary School Family.

Sincerely, Sherry Swindler School Counselor

3rd Grade's M Weekly Broadcast

Ms. English & Ms. Mullens

September 27 - October 1

~~Coming up...~~~

- Science Vocab Quiz Tuesday, Sept. 28
- Math test Thursday, Sept. 30
- DLR Quiz Friday, October 1
- Math Fast Fact Quiz (x10's)-Friday, Oct. 1
- Social Studies Unit 2 Quiz Tuesday, Oct. 5

Things to Know

COMMUNICATION HOME: Please be on the lookout

Wednesday for your child's communication (red) folder. This will come home each Wednesday and have important papers from the school, as well as any graded papers for the week. Please initial or sign each graded assignment and return the next day.

Were you absent? Each teacher has a Schoology Course with daily assignments for students that miss school for any reason (quarantined, sick, personal, etc.) Assignments are due one week after it has been posted.

Dreambox: We are asking for students to complete 5 Dreambox lessons each week. This is part of their daily morning work as they arrive at school.

iReady: Students are responsible for completing AND passing 3 iReady Math lessons and 3 iReady Reading lessons each week. This time is built into the day for students to work on.

Parent Portal: Check your child's grades regularly using the parent portal. If you do not have access, please contact the front office.

WHAT WE ARE LEARNING

Math

- Students are learning strategies for division.
- Math test Thursday (9/30)- Study guide coming home today.
 - Fast Facts Quiz (x10) Friday (10/1)

Science

- Students are learning about solids, liquids, and gases.
- Vocabulary Quiz Tuesday (9/28)

Social Studies:



We are learning how Earth's landforms, climates, and ecosystems affect the people. We will be taking a virtual tour of China, Italy, New Zealand, Egypt, Brazil, and The United States. Be sure to ask your child where they visited each day and what they have learned.

Reading/Writing

- Students should read 30 minutes each night and complete their reading logs.
- New reading logs are coming home today.
 Students will begin writing a daily reading reflection on their Reading Logs.
- We are continuing our personal narratives.
- We are continuing to learn ways we can build a reading life. As your child is reading each evening, ask them to retell you what they read. Ask them to make a deep prediction on the rest of the story. Encourage them to continue reading and to have grit.

Your child needs their own pair of headphones or earbuds. We use these on a daily basis in all of our classes.





Ms. English: cenalish@newberry.k12.sc.us

Ms. Mullens: mmullens@newberry.k12.sc.us

Dear Parent,

Welcome to a great year at LME! As your child's School Counselor, I'd like to share with you about the Guidance Program at our school. The foundation of the Guidance and Counseling Program is an understanding of children as unique, worthy of respect, and capable of success. In collaboration with teachers, administrators, and parents, I work to develop students whose self-image is positive, whose social and emotional skills help them to achieve optimum benefits from educational programs, and who will be lifelong learners. The three areas of focus are: Learning to Live, Learning to Learn, and Learning to Work. The program offers developmentally appropriate experiences in every grade level through individual and group activities and school-wide programs. One way in which I'll be working with students in group activities is through classroom guidance. I'll be in your child's class once or twice a month for 40-45 minutes. In our third grade classes, the topics we'll be talking about include how to cope with worries, growth mindset, making good choices and positive work habits. Today's class was a time for us to review my role as a School Counselor. We also started our series on becoming Worry Warriors. We learned that everyone worries, but when our worries consume too much of our time and energy, there are negative consequences. Helping children overcome worries starts with skill building. When we can help kids understand what worry feels like and sounds like, we can help them make positive changes to overcome worries. I'll be teaching these coping skills over the next three or four lessons. If I can ever be of any assistance to you or your child, please feel free to call me. It is an honor to have your child as a part of our Little Mountain Elementary School Family.

Sincerely, Sherry Swindler School Counselor